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I support this common sense legislation. 

 

We have a broken voting system and mail-in ballots are a huge part of the problem. 

Additionally, Oregon has the worst record of cleaning its voter rolls. It is critical that 

Oregonians have their faith restored in our voting process. In-person voting is the 

best way to begin this process. 

 

With this bill, people can still opt to receive mail-in ballots if they absolutely must vote 

that way.   

 

Why should only one side be able to vote the way it prefers?  

 

Bring back in-person voting so those who support this legislation can begin to trust 

the voting process again. 


